
NEWSLETTER 
A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY  Dear Parents, 

Well, it’s been a lovely 

sunny week and your 

children have been 

working really hard as 

always. 

On Monday morning 

we had some visitors 

in from America as 

part of the ‘Teach Like 

a Champion’ project 

that we have been do-

ing for the last 12 

months. They ob-

served in classes 

across the Academy 

and were really blown 

away by what they 

saw. They said that all 

pupils were engaged 

and being challenged 

and that I should be re-

ally proud. I am!! 

It makes me really hap-

py to know that due to 

all the hard work of 

the staff and pupils I 

will be leaving Cald-

more Primary Acade-

my in a really strong 

position when I leave 

at the end of this half 

term. 

Thank you to all the 

parents who support-

ed us by attending par-

ents’ Evenings and for 

coming to look at the 

pupils’ Creative Curric-

ulum books this week. 

It is really appreciated 

by all. 

Mrs H Mitchell 

Principal 
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Thursday 13th March 

Farm on Wheels to visit EYFS 

Year 1 hearing tests in school 

P.M  Year 5 Reflexions work-

shop—Understanding Myself 

and others 

Monday 17th March 

Sonia Sabri Dance company to 

work with Year 2 

Friday 21st March  

Red Nose Day  

Wednesday 26th March 

10.45 a.m Nursery Mother’s 

day celebration 

P.M Year 3 and 4 to Wolver-

hampton Grand to see Charlie 

and the Chocolate Factory 

2.15 p.m Reception Mother’s 

day celebration 

Friday 28th and Monday 31st 

March 

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET 

DAYS 
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This weeks focus:  
Bullying and use of mobiles 

  Spotlight on: Bullying  

Learning to understand and manage conflict is an important 

part of growing up. Bullying is not simply a 'falling out' with 

friends. To ensure we are able to prevent bullying, act quickly 

when it takes place and avoid misidentifying bullying, it is vital that 

we have a shared definition of bullying.  

At Caldmore we define bullying as ‘The repetitive, intentional 

hurting of one person or group by another person or group, 

where the relationship involves an imbalance of power. Bullying 

can be physical, verbal or psychological. It can happen face-to-

face or online’.  

Bullying behaviour can be: 

• Physical – pushing, poking, kicking, hitting, biting, pinching 

etc.  

• Verbal - name calling, sarcasm, spreading rumours, threats, 

teasing, belittling.  

• Emotional – isolating others, tormenting, hiding books, 

threatening gestures, ridicule, humiliation, intimidating, 

excluding, manipulation and coercion.  

• Sexual – unwanted physical contact, inappropriate touch-

ing, abusive comments, homophobic abuse, exposure to 

inappropriate films etc.  

• Online /cyber – posting on social media, sharing photos, 

sending nasty text messages, social exclusion  

• Indirect - Can include the exploitation of individuals.  
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Please can you support us in 

school by making sure that you 

are not on your mobile phone on 

school grounds either inside or 

outside of the building. This is for 

Safeguarding reasons. Thank you 

for your support. 

NURSERY 

Over the next few weeks we will be welcoming 

our new nursery children and their families into 

school. They will be having settling in sessions in 

preparation for when they start after Easter.  

We still have spaces available for afternoon nurse-

ry, so if you or a friend requires a nursery space, 

please contact the school office to register your 

interest.  

RECEPTION  

Families will be notified of which primary school 

their child has been allocated for Reception next 

year on April 16th. Once you have been notified, 

please contact the office or Mrs Phillips if you 

have any questions regarding the school you have 

been allocated. 

 REMINDER 

• Please call into school every day your child is 

absent 

• Please continue to send your child to school 

with minor illnesses such as coughs and 

colds  Thank you! 
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Year 4  had a wonderful day at Wol-

verhampton University this week 

where they worked alongside train-

ee teachers and completed lots of 

engaging Computing and Design 

and Technology activities. They also 

had a graduation ceremony at the 

end! 

YEAR 4 TRIP to 
WOLVERHAMP-
TON UNIVERSITY 

We had a wonderful time on World 

Book Day enjoying a new text in 

each year group, each centred 

around embracing our differences 

and being ourselves. We also had a 

fabulous dance workshop, Bringing 

Books to Life. KS2 learnt a danced 

based around Charlie and the Choc-

olate Factory while KS1 and EYFS 

learnt a dance about The Ginger-

bread Man. We also decorated our 

T shirts with our favourite books! 

WORLD BOOK 
DAY 2025 



Please help us by collecting your child on time every day after school. Your 
children have been here all day and are looking forward to seeing you!  
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Club Timetable - Spring 1  
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lunchtime     KS2 Choir 

After School 
Y6 Maths Club 

4.20 p.m finish 

Year 3 and 4 Boys 

Basketball 

4.15 finish 

Year 5and 6  Bas-

ketball 

Gardening Club—

pick up at the 

Community Gar-

den Both 4.15 fin-

ish 

Year 5 and 6 Net-

ball  

KS2 Secret Mission 

Club with Com-

mando Paige 

Both 4.15 finish 

Keyboard Club 

Judo Club 

Both 4.15 finish  

ACADEMY RULES 

READY, RESPECTFUL AND SAFE. 

Will you be our next Star of the Week?! 


